
The work of Growing Faith was developed and expanded between 2019 and 2021. In February 2022, the Growing Faith Foundation was created.

It is based in the Education Office so that seamless cooperation and shared vision and resources can be developed.

By September 2022 the Growing Faith team was in place, with the Networks Lead, Partnerships Lead and Programmes Lead joining the Head of

the Foundation.

 

Find out more:

For an overview of the work of the Foundation across our four work streams, take a look at this booklet: 

The Growing Faith Foundation (4.91 MB)

 

You might also like to find out what we've been doing more specifically over the past year. Check out our 2023 Impact Report to learn more. 

 

The Growing Faith team, pictured with the Archbishop of Canterbury, at the Church of England Education Office National Conference, February

1st 2024.

Left to right: Lucy Moore - Head of Growing Faith, Hannah Persaud - Networks Lead, The Most Reverend Justin Welby, Archbishop of

Canterbury, Cheryl Govier - Partnerships Lead, Tobi Martins-Ojo - Co-Ordination Specialist, and Stephen Beamond - Programmes Lead.

Source URL: https://www.churchofengland.org/about/education-and-schools/growing-faith-foundation/about-us
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